
Dear Friends in Christ, 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank both Remy Flores and Laura Mazzocca 

for their years of service to our parish community. After prayerful discernment, I 

recently decided to make some changes to the pastoral team. I am currently 

seeking to hire a full time Parish Secretary who can offer confidential secretarial, 

administrative, coordinative and accounting/financial service to me and the other 

members of the parish team. I am also seeking a full time Custodian and 

Maintenance Person to be responsible for the custodial tasks, maintenance and 

managing of the Parish and Rectory properties. 

If you know someone who might be interested in either position, you may access 

the details of the job descriptions on the Archdiocesan website: 

https://www.archtoronto.org/contact-us/employment-opportunities or find them 

in the church foyer. 

Secondly, it truly amazes me how quickly time seems to fly by within our life. One 

day leads to a week, weeks lead to months, and months lead to years. It was only 

a few months ago that Father Ravi arrived from India and began his ministry here 

at Our Lady of the Airways Parish. During his brief time here, Father came to know 

many parishioners, ate food from many diverse cultures, learned how to say the 

Italian Mass, and had many other wonderful experiences. I would like to thank 

Father Ravi for his fraternal support and assistance in helping me carry out my 

ministry at our parish. I pray that the Lord may continue to shower Father Ravi with 

abundant blessings as he begins the next chapter of his journey of faith and min-

istry at St. Leonard’s Parish in Brampton. Please join me in the parish hall on 

Sunday, June 24th, after the 12:00pm (noon) Mass for some refreshments, to say 

goodbye and wish Father Ravi well. 

Pax Christi, Fr. Thomas 


